Short term EVS project “Eco festival Koprinka 2015”
Activities of the 12 short term EVS volunteers for the period: 23 rd of April- 20 th of June 2015;
Place of activities: Kazanlak city and Village of Koprinka, Bulgaria
Hosting organization: Youth development center-Mutual aid, ref. number: 2012-BG-28

Web site: www.ydcma.org
Contacts: Mariya Slavova, e-mail: mslavova@ydcma.org
The main ideas of the project is to enables the volunteers to participate in our organization’s cooperation with other institutions in order to arrange this 5th year of local ecological festival - “Korinka 2015”. The volunteers will be in Bulgaria, Kazanlak during the rose festival in the city which is very famous in everywhere in the world.
This project enables the volunteers to participate in our organization’s cooperation with other institutions in order to arrange an eco conference, the local ecological festival - “Koprinka” which will be dealing with cleaning of the dam lake Koprinka, various workshops for recycling and composting, meeting with environmental, tourist and accredited EVS organizations, shooting and showing of eco movies, practising extreme sports, scout activities and yoga, creating trashart-items, organizing concerts under the branch “A small stage” with young talents. A documentary about the movie will be shot and recorded. The 12 nd volunteers participating in the project from Poland, Slovak republic, Spain and Lithuania should be ready to function as photographers, scriptwriters, directors, writers and artists. Our organization aims to keep you amused in any way and occupy all your senses! We are planning to celebrate the National day of Ecology on the 5th of June, also during the Festival. 

Our project gives an opportunity to the young people from different countries to realize that they have common values by creating different works of art and embody in them their own cultural specifics. One of the volunteers will take part in the publishing of a local paper’s newsletter devoted to the volunteers and called “ДоброволциТЕ”(“The Volunteers”). The newsletter will be published also on the Web.
The volunteers will stay in history in the wall of volunteers, equipment created in the previous projects of organization.
In case you would like to join the project, please, let us know trough e-mail: mslavova@ydcma.org ASAP with subject: “Eco festival Koprinka 2015”.
